
 
 

 

Membership Meeting  4 March 2017 
 

 Call to Order: President Poul Poulsen opened the meeting at 12:35 PM.  
 

 New Members were introduced: Jack Garett and Bent Petersen 
 

 Minutes were read and approved at 12:38 PM. 
 

 Vagn Nielsen presented the Treasurers report for February.  
 52 members still owe dues.  

 Water heater was replaced.  
 

 Christmas Party prep for 2017 has already started. Sonoma County was 
taken over the management of the Petaluma Veterans Building again. They 
may require us to provide security, Poul will be in communication with them.  

 

 Annual Dues of $30 continues to be available for payment on our Web Site.  
 John Johansen will send letters to those past due. 
 Member list is confidential. 

 

 DSC labeled wine will be available thru direct order from the winery in 
Sonoma. Order forms were at the bar. 

 Information also on the web site, it is receiving the second most 
hits on the site. 

 

 Meeting Adjourned at 12:55 PM 
 

RICK SANTARINI, Secretary 


